
 

 
 

 
 

SR 224 CORRIDOR ENHANCEMENT PLAN  
PROJECT INFORMATION SHEET 

 

Park City Municipal Corporation, in consultation with a multi-disciplinary consultant team 
is undertaking a SR 224 Corridor Enhancement Plan. The goal of the SR 224 Corridor 
Enhancement Plan is to create a vibrant and sustainable corridor that provides for 
efficient vehicular access north-south within the community, while providing an 
improved environment for pedestrians, bicyclists, transit users, and the businesses and 
residences along SR 224 
 
The study area for the corridor enhance plan is along SR 224 from Thaynes Canyon 
Drive to the Bonanza Drive intersection and includes portions of Park Avenue and Deer 
Valley Drive. This area has long been identified as a key corridor within Park City to be 
enhanced in order to safely and effectively serve many modes of transportations.  
 
Project Scope 
The planning team is developing a variety of concepts and design alternatives for the 
SR 224 corridor. Specifically, the planning team has six objectives:  
• Provide for bicycle and pedestrian facilities such as sidewalks, trails, bike paths and 

street crossings; 
• Effectively integrate the current and future transit system; 
• Aid in relieving congestion at the SR224/Kearns and SR224/Deer Valley Drive 

intersections; 
• Provide efficient access for businesses and residences along SR 224; 
• Develop and evaluate a variety of potential changes or improvements to the street 

itself as well as a variety of streetscape elements (including items such as benches, 
street lighting, signage and wayfinding, and other fixtures), and 

• Identify how the SR 224 corridor enhancements can support economic growth and 
redevelopment in this portion of Park City and for the greater community. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT BROOKS ROBINSON AT 435-901-0826 OR 

BROOKS@PARKCITY.ORG 

 


